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FLASH NEWS FOR DECEMBER 2012 

 

As already mentioned the Association does not have the names, addresses and contact 

details of all the  plot owners in Green Peace Cottage Gardens Site at Siruthavur, OMR. 

However, the Association has been taking all out efforts to get in touch with the plot 

owners who are yet to become members through electronic media, by putting up banners 

at different locations with in the Site and by providing Visitors’ Books at the Site and 

through the members’ personal contacts. So far, the outcome has been satisfactory. 

 

Insertion of Advertisements in the local area Weeklies in Chennai City  

 

In order to widen the membership, Advertisements in “Mylapore Times”, “Adyar 

Times” “Mambalam Times, “Anna Nagar Times” and “Arcot Times” have been 

placed, in the issues dated 8th / 9th December 2012. The text of the Advertisement is 

given below: 

=============================================================== 

“Green Peace Plot Owners’ Welfare Association (Regd), Chennai 

Site Location: Siruthavur, Old Mahabalipuram Road, 

 

 The first Anniversary of the Association will be celebrated during 3rd week of 

January 2013. Date, Time and venue will be intimated individually. Plot Owners are 

welcome to join as members and participate actively to accomplish the common 

objectives. 

E mail: gpcga2012@gmail.com    Website: WWW.gppowa.weebly.com” 

 

With the continued efforts and support of the members, the Association is bound to grow 

in size in the near future enabling to implement the various developmental activities and 

accomplish the set objectives in the interest of all concerned with a greater pace. 

 

The Association takes this opportunity to wish a very happy New Year and season’s 

greetings to one and all.  

_______________________________________________________________________
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